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Good morning
Please find below the submission for Wood Dalling Parish Council

Wood Dalling Parish Council has concerns about the base at Oulton, from which we gather trucks,
vans, lorries etc will be leaving and returning everyday for the duration (which is years?). It is unclear
which routes will they be taking and what will be the resulting impact on our area?

Kind regards
Kirsty Cotgrove
Clerk to Wood Dalling Parish Council
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